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Good afternoon Chair Beidle, Vice Chair Hayes, and members of the Senate Finance Committee.

Instructors are not all the same and pay should reflect the experience, student feedback
forms, and teaching success rather than publication.

Sincerely,

Michael Canale, Assistant director, professor of practice
Home Campus: University of Maryland, Baltimore County
University of Maryland, Baltimore County

canale@umbc.edu

This testimony has been submitted on behalf of this individual by the United Academics of Maryland.


